CITY OF DENTON CITY COUNCIL MINUTES January 23, 2016

Denton Municipal Electric hosted an informational meeting regarding the Denton Renewable Plan and activities related to future power supply plans to meet the City's growth and needs.

The meeting was held Saturday, January 23, 2016 at 9:30 a.m. at the Denton City Council Chambers. The meeting gave members of the public an opportunity to ask questions and receive answers from subject matter experts.

Attendees for the Council included Mayor Watts, Mayor Pro Tem Gregory and Council Members Hawkins, Roden, Wazny and Briggs.

Kenneth Banks, Environmental Services and Sustainability Director, introduced the members of the Council, the Public Utilities Board and staff present.

The following staff members made presentations:

Brian Daskam – overview of the Plan Galen Gillum – safety aspects Phil Williams – rates Mary Hanner Davis with Burns and McDonnell – air permits Kenneth Banks – emissions Jim Maynard - alternatives

Approximately 153 individuals were in attendance who presented their views of the Plan and asked questions of the staff.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:50 p.m.

CHRIS WATTS
MAYOR
CITY OF DENTON, TEXAS

JENNIFER WALTERS CITY SECRETARY CITY OF DENTON, TEXAS